National Teaching School designated by





Ringwood School Parsonage Barn Lane Ringwood Hampshire **BH24 1SE**

Tel: 01425 475000

Headteacher: Mrs L C Symonds BA (Hons)

19th June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers.

Ringwood School Uniform Consultation

I am writing to let you know that Ringwood School is currently reviewing its school uniform. We are particularly interested in the views of parents, carers and students in Year 5 and 4, as, if we do make any changes these will come into effect for the Year 7 cohort in September 2018 (current Year 5). If, following consultation, we make a change to the uniform all other year groups (Year 8 to Year 11 in 2018) will have a two year period in which to move over to the new uniform. Therefore we want to focus our consultation around parents and students that will be wearing the new uniform straight away as the majority of our current students at the school will never need to move to the (potentially) revised uniform.

As a parent of a child in Year 4 or 5 at one of our Feeder schools I hope that you will want to take part in the consultation process. I would like to invite you to one of three consultation events at 4.00 p.m. on:

- Monday 3rd July 2017
- Monday 10th July 2017
- Tuesday 11th July 2017

Please come along to the School Hall on whichever afternoon suits you best. There will be a short presentation and then I will be asking for your feedback and ideas. You are most welcome to bring your children and there is no need to tell us that you are coming in advance.

I would also like to let you know that our Open Evening this autumn will be held on Wednesday 4th October 2017 from 4.30 - 7.30 p.m.

I hope to see you next month.

Yours sincerely,

Leanne Sylmonds

Headteacher

Email: office@ringwood.hants.sch.uk Web: www.ringwood.hants.sch.uk











